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Sunday 3rd January, 2021 

12.40 

Dear parents and carers, 

Outcome of Consultation with Trade Union Members 

Further to my first letter earlier this morning, I am pleased to inform you that all of the teachers at 
Sydenham Primary School are planning to return to school on Tuesday. I have also listened to the Prime 
Minister speaking on the BBC Andrew Marr show earlier this morning, and the government’s position 
remains that primary schools will re-open.  

So, assuming that there are no further changes, we very much look forward to welcoming the children back 
on Tuesday morning.  

It’s wonderful that all our staff are so passionate about maintaining our children’s learning, and committed 
to our school. However, it is absolutely understandable that staff are anxious to keep themselves and their 
families safe, as well as you and yours. To protect our whole community, please help us by carefully 
observing social distancing guidelines and following the one-way system at all times whilst on the school 
site.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding in these tricky times. Please be assured that all school staff 
will, of course, continue to implement appropriate safety measures to help mitigate the risk of transmission 
and do our utmost to keep everybody safe. 

Best wishes, 

     
 
Juliette Westwood     
Executive Head Teacher    
 
 


